
Dear [User's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing efforts to enhance your experience 

with our technology, we have recently implemented some upgrades. 

Your feedback is invaluable to us, and we would greatly appreciate it if you could take a few 

moments to share your thoughts regarding these changes. 

Feedback Questions: 

• How would you rate the new features? (1-5) 

• Have you encountered any issues since the upgrade? 

• What improvements would you like to see in the future? 

Please reply to this email with your feedback by [Deadline Date]. Your input will help us 

continue to improve and serve you better. 

Thank you for your time and support! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


